
Private Lesson Scholarship: Parent Info
2022-23 Season

What is a Private Lesson Scholarship (PLS)?

A private lesson scholarship means that ESYO will pay your private lesson teacher

$30 per lesson that you attend—this means you pay $30 less per lesson! Your

scholarship covers lessons between September 15th, 2022 – June 15th, 2023. Submitting

a monthly form is required to keep this scholarship—read more about it below.

Your Next Steps:  Complete Before October

1. Find a private teacher for your student if you do not already have one. A list of

private teachers in the area can be found at esyorchestras.org/private-teachers.

Reach out to find a teacher on your instrument who is available, and work directly

with them to discuss how often you will have lessons and what their rates are.

2. Fill out ESYO’s PLS information form, which can be found at

esyorchestras.org/scholarships. You only need to do this once at the beginning of

the season.

Monthly Forms

In order to continue receiving the scholarship, the parent and teacher must

submit a monthly form. This year, we are using a Google Form (this is a change from

previous years!). You can find that form at esyorchestras.org/scholarships.

This form is due each month by the 10th—for example, your form for October lessons is

due November 10th. We will not be able to pay your teacher until both forms have been

submitted for that month.


